
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Inc. Village of Head of the Harbor 

St. James, New York  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN a public hearing will be held 

by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Head-of-the-Harbor at 

Village Hall, 500 North Country Road, St. James, New York, on 

the 17th  day of November, 2021 at 7:00 PM to consider enactment 

of the following Local Law: 

 

LOCAL LAW (Intro.) NO. 3  OF 2021 

 

A LOCAL LAW AMENDING CHAPTERS 149 AND  

165 OF THE CODE OF THE VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR  

REGARDING TREES AND DISTURBANCE OF NATURAL VEGETATION 

 
A copy of the proposed local law will be on file in the office 

of the Village Clerk at Village Hall, 500 N. Country Road, St. 

James, New York, where the same may be inspected during regular 

office hours which are Monday through Thursday 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM. 

 

All persons having interest shall be given an opportunity to be 

heard at the time and place aforesaid. 

Dated: October 21, 2021  

       Margaret O’Keefe 

       Village Clerk 

       Village of Head-of-the-Harbor 

 


